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9th March 2022 
 

March 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The children have settled back in to school after the half term break. Everyone  

looked wonderful dressed up as their favourite book character on Thursday for  

World Book Day. The winner of the best decorated door was Emerald, 

Congratulations, though I think you will agree, they all looked fabulous!       

 

Inspire Dance – rehearsals are going really well, our dancers can’t wait to perform on  

the 5th April. 

 

Forest School Fundraising – thank you to everyone who helped raise money for our Forest School,  

you raised a massive £637.30!  

 

SATs Information Evening – Mrs Crowcroft and Mrs Wood will be holding a SATs information evening on the 

15th March for all year 2 Parents/ Carers. This will give you the opportunity to ask any questions about the 

SATs. 

 

ECO Club – As part of Waste Week, our Eco Club led an assembly and shared how we can save waste in our 

school. This includes turning off taps, lights and using scrap paper. Eco members also led a competition to 

reduce our food waste.  

Everyone is invited to take part in The Hidden Treasure Hunt competition and seek out any broken or 

unwanted electrical appliances or tech at home…This is basically anything with a plug, cable or battery! You 

can then take these items into Currys (17th March – 14th April 2022) to receive a £5 discount voucher and 

get our school entered in the competition to win up to £5,000 of Microsoft tech. You can also find where to 

recycle electrical items at www.recycleyourelectricals.org.uk. 

 

Red Nose Day – we will be supporting Red Nose Day on the 18th March. Children can  

come in non-uniform and wear something red for a £1 donation, to be paid on the day. We  

will have red noses for sale in the school office, they will be £1.50 each, if your child would 

like to purchase one please put the correct money in an envelope marked with your child’s name.  

We only have one box and these will be sold on a first come first served basis, 1 per child. 

 

Maternity Post for Amethyst – after a successful interview Mrs Edge, will start her post in Amethyst class 

for Mrs Critchlow’s maternity cover on 9th May 2022. 

 

Mother’s Day Craft Day – on Thursday 24th March 2022, there will be an exciting craft day for the 

children for their Mums. Shhh…… we can't say too much yet, but there will be a separate letter sent out 

next week. 
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Easter Hats - will need to be bought in to school on Friday 8th April, so it’s time to get your creative heads    

on with the children and produce some fantastic hats – have fun! We are hoping to do an Easter Hat Parade  

on the playground at 3pm, this will be weather dependant so fingers crossed for a dry, sunny day. We are 

also looking to run a cake stall, donations of cakes will be most welcome. Please ensure that all hats and 

donated cakes are brought to school on the Friday morning.  

 

Maypole Dancing – pupils in years 1 -4 have been invited to take part in Maypole Dancing for the  

Well Dressing on the 18th June. If your child would like to take part, please return the letter  

by the 18th March, rehearsals start on Monday, the 28th March at school. Mrs Wood will be  

supervising the rehearsal. 

  

Fundraising - Name Labels – please visit www.stikins.co.uk to order labels for your child’s school  

uniform using our school fundraising number 13679, so that we can collect our commission.  

 

Nursery Admissions - Admissions to our Nursey class need to be made via the school. If you would 

like your child to start in our nursery class in September 2022 please let the office know, as application 

packs will be sent out shortly.  

 

Holidays in Term Time – May we please remind parents that taking holidays in term time does have an 

impact on your child’s learning. Can we ask you to read our Attendance Policy on our website so you are fully 

aware of the implications of taking your child on holiday in term time.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 

Co-Headteachers 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffordshire County Council 

March  

Tuesday 5th March SATs Evening 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

Thursday 24th March Mother’s Day Crafts 

April  

Tuesday 5th April Oasis – Celebrating Easter 

Tuesday 5th April Inspire Dance Show 

Friday 8th April Easter Hat Parade (Weather dependant as this will be on 

the playground) 

Friday 8th April Non uniform day in exchange for £1 for school fund 

School closes for Easter 

Monday 25th April INSET Day – School closed  

Tuesday 26th April School Opens 
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